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     ‘13   Septembre 2019 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                13th September 2109  

Roald Dahl Day 

 
We had a great day today celebrating Roald 

Dahl Day. Throughout the day the children 

took part in various activities and found out 

some interesting facts. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Tue  24  Sep    Y2 Maths Workshop 

Wed 25  Sep    Reception Reading Workshop 

Mon  30  Sep    Health Week 

Tue    8   Oct   Y1 Reading Workshop 

Wed  9   Oct    Parents Evening 

Tue  22  Oct    Y2 Reading Workshop 

Wed 23  Oct    Y1 Maths Workshop 

Thu  24  Oct    Reception Maths Workshop 

Fri   25  Oct    2W Class Assembly 

Fri   25  Oct    Break up 3.00 Half Term 

Tue   5  Nov    Return to School 

 

P.E. Kit 

 
Children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 should have 

a P.E. kit in school which consists of a pair of 

shorts, tshirt, pumps and a bag. The kit is 

sent home to be washed and returned after 

every holiday. 

Extra CurricularClubs 

 
Clubs start on Monday 16th September. You 

will have received a letter informing you of 

which club your child is in. Clubs run for 6 

weeks until October half term then for a 

further 4 weeks after half term. The last 

club will be on Monday 2nd December. 

 

Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm. 

 

Please note if your child has been 

allocated P.E. Games, this club will 

not be starting until Monday 23rd 

September. 

Reminder 

 
Gentle reminder – dogs are not allowed on 

the school premises (this includes dogs being 

carried). Thank you for your continued co-

operation. 

Breakfast Club/After School Care 

 
Our wrap-around clubs are now up and running. 

Breakfast Club starts at 8.00am (doors close 

at 8.15am) cost is £1 per day. After School 

Care is available from 3.00pm – 5.30pm at the 

cost of £8 per day. If you are interested in 

places for your child please see the office 

staff. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Reading               Miss Haynes 

                        Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Football Y2          Yinka 

                        Dance                  Miss Kervin 

                        Maths Games       Mrs White 

                        Art                      Miss Qasim  

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

Tuesday            

 

Wednesday  

      

Thursday        

 

 Friday          Biscuit day – 2W to bring  

                          biscuits 

 

                         Multiskills Club 3-4pm 

 

 

Aldi 

 
A big thank you to everyone who has brought in 

Aldi stickers. So far we have collected 50 

stickers but we need 300 to receive a sports kit 

and have a chance of entering the prize draw so 

please keep them coming! 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    100% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      93% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    96% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     95% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     90% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    96% 

 

3 classes in green last week – well 

done to Poppies, Sunflowers! 

Fabulous attendance Bluebells with 

100%! 
 

 Overall Attendance  
96.00% 

 

 Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50am 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 
 

Flu Immunisations 

 
Just a reminder to return your child’s consent 

form. The Merseycare team will be collecting 

the forms on Thursday 19th September so forms 

will need to be returned to school before this 

date. The immunisations will take place on 

Monday 11th November. 

 
 


